Friday 18th March

S2 A pupil to the office to collect a letter for parents regarding parent's night

<u>Litter in the community</u> we received a message from a member of our local community saying how pleased he was that he spotted very little litter around the school yesterday. This is a brilliant message to receive – keep up the good work!

Disneyland Paris meeting Postponed until Tuesday due to the Sport Relief fun run!

<u>S6 yearbook</u> All 6th years who did not get the nomination sheet for the yearbook please collect one from Regan or Deborah and return it ASAP. Can you also ensure that you complete the following?

Hoodie Order Form

Confession Form (optional)

Nominations

Yearbook profile form (distributed Friday/Monday)

Please complete and return these forms ASAP, the deadline is approaching

Pupils to see Mrs Kennedy

Can the following pupils please come and see Mrs Kennedy during Form once registered in Mrs Prince's room in Geography

Aithne Lawrence, Samantha Hill, Sarah Gibb, Shannon Mcfarlane, Chloe Brown

Inara Zahid, Kathryn McKrell, Ellie Baxter, India Simpson

Thursday 17 March

#getreadytovote

A reminder that the following classes should go to the Business/Computing classrooms at the following times if they want to register to vote this morning.

9.00 am 4D tutor groups, 9.15 am 4S tutor groups, 9.30 am 4R tutor groups, 11.00 am 5/6D tutor group, 11.15 am 5/6S tutor groups, 11.30 am 5/6R tutor groups

Young Enterprise success Congratulations to our S6 Young Enterprise groups, Bamboo, who beat excellent competition last night to win the Forth Valley regional finals. The team will now go on to represent Forth Valley at the Scottish finals in June.



SCOTS Applications A number of pupils started applications on Monday for the SCOTS course. Please complete your application, sign it and have it signed by a parent/guardian. Return the completed application to Mrs Prince or Mrs Kennedy as soon as possible.

College Applications - One Day a week Courses

A number of pupils started applications on Monday for one day College Courses for next session. Please complete your application as soon as possible. However, if you need further assistance please come to Room 47 on Monday 21st March (this Monday coming) period 1 once you have registered and gained the permission of your class teacher.

<u>Careers Drop-In</u> Mrs Adam is running a careers drop-in session in Room 157 today from 12.30 to 1.10, Quick careers questions from any pupils welcomed

<u>DofE Meeting Rm 109 S4</u> All those who did not attend the meeting on Tuesday 15th March at lunch need to attend a meeting on Thursday 17th March at lunch 12:40pm

Erin Cowie, Tess Dewar, Maise Ferguson, Hannah Fotheringham, Angus Bain, Jamie Ferguson, Jordan Ballard, Luke McGregor, Harvey Pizey, Tom Simpson, Jonathan Kerr, Eilidh McNaughton, Michael Rennie, Olivia Scott, Prakiti Vaid, Erin Campbell, Katie McDonald, Billy Angus, Shaun Criag, Jay Gillespie, Robert Hiddleston, Daniel Tilley

Senior Basketball Tournament Squad lists for the above tournament at the Peak are up in the PE Department. There will be a meeting at break today in the PE classroom. Attendance is vital as we will be handing out permission slips etc.

<u>Hockey Tournaments</u> There will be a meeting in the dance studio for all hockey players interested in playing a tournament at Dunblane next week. Senior tournament is Wednesday and Juniors Thursday.

Wednesday 16th March

Friday 18th March is Sport Relief day. Pupils can come to school in non-uniform for a minimum £1 donation to be paid during morning registration (no football colours, offensive slogans or inappropriate clothing allowed). Pupils who have PE on Friday should bring additional PE kit. Would pupils also please remember to bring their lunch cards and locker keys?

Also on Friday 18th at 12:45pm the Great Stirling High School Fun Run for Sport Relief will take place on the playing fields opposite the school. All staff and pupils are invited to take part. Bring £1 minimum to participate or spectate or get someone to sponsor you for even more! The fun run will consist of 3 laps of the playing fields followed by a massive selfie of all participants.

Of all the money raised for Sport Relief, 50% is used to make a difference right here at home, in the UK. The other 50% goes towards transforming lives across the world's poorest communities. Get involved, join together – feel proud! #getinvolved

<u>Pupil Meeting</u> The following pupils should attend the Conference Room at 9.45am (period 2)

Anna Kinsley, Erin Dormer, James Burke, Rory McCaffery

Hope Wandless, Daisy Allan, Fraser Craig, Alexander Harris

Jennifer Pollock, Amy Machray, Charlie Nunn, Ross MacFarlane

Evie Gallagher, Kathryn Tweedle, Luke McGregor, Tom Clafferty

Madeleine Gill, Elliot Lawrence, Amanda Hiddleston, Elliot Harris

Azar Hussain, Jonathan Orr, Hamish Lang, Nathan Stirling

<u>Cross Country</u> All pupils who are competing in the cross country championships this afternoon should meet in the PE department after Period 3. Bring your packed lunch, water bottle, change of clothes and school bag with you.

EMA Any pupil 16 or over intending to apply for EMA MUST have the forms from the office by this Friday.

Extra Jazz Group rehearsal Thursday 2.50- 3.30 - Mrs McKinlay's room.

Tuesday 15 March

<u>Disneyland Paris</u> There will be a meeting the Friday at lunchtime for all pupils going on the Disneyland Paris trip. Room 132 at 12.40.

Sports club cancelled Junior Gym and Swim club will be cancelled tonight (Tuesday). Hope to see you back next week!

Gymnastics will unfortunately have to be cancelled until after the Easter holidays. Sorry!

Table tennis club will be cancelled this week but will return next week (Thursday 24th). Hope to see as many of you back as possible!

<u>Cross Country</u> Any pupil who has been given a yellow form for the cross country tomorrow MUST hand it back in to Miss Ross as soon as possible.

<u>Primary festival</u> those helping out at the primary school festival are reminded to meet in the games hall after school on Wednesday.

Monday 14 March



LRC Easter Competition

Tenner groups well done to all groups who sold yesterday - check out the @SHS-BusEd twitter page for pictures! You have an

opportunity to sell at the Young Enterprise finals next Wednesday at 5 pm in the Tolbooth, Stirling. Please see Mr Hamilton at

lunchtime today if you are interested.

Pupil Success Well done to Calum Bowie for taking 1st Place Boys S1-2 Bottom Roped climbing at the Scottish School

climbing championship.

Colours Award (\$4, \$5 & \$6) - closes at 4 pm today online nominations are now open for Colours awards.

You need to visit stirlinghigh.co.uk/pupils/colours-awards, read the information carefully and then complete and submit the

online nomination form if you meet the criteria.

A note of the criteria and a description of each category is available via the same link.

Nominees will be notified of the outcome of their application by Wednesday 23 March 2016.

Computers in 132 are available at lunchtime for any pupil wishing to nominate.

FAO S5 pupils interested in a career in Dentistry

The University of Dundee are offering a fantastic 3 day event for pupils in June to shadow current students, explore the facilities

available on campus and receive help on personal statements and how to ace the UKCAT.

Please see Mrs Kennedy or Mrs Prince ASAP to apply. Places will be in high demand, you will need a reference from a

teacher and the deadline is 25th March at 12pm.

Facebook: Dundee Dental Insight

Twitter: @Dental_Insight

S2 Football Team -There is a meeting today at break to discuss arrangements for today's game in the PE classroom.

S2 Bavaria Exchange - Any S2 pupil who is interested in taking part in the Bavaria Exchange which is to take place in session

2016/2017 please get a letter from F Withey in room 022. This letter will give information about the exchange and Parental

Information Evening.

<u>Valencia Trip</u> There is a meeting today at break in the PE classroom. You will get your itinerary for the trip so it is important you attend.

S6 Yearbook Please answer the questions provided on the survey so that they yearbook can be completed.

http://goo.gl/forms/HLzfJa4CZS - profile questions

http://goo.gl/forms/7948lv5Xmy - Confessions (these will be anonymous!)

This must be completed by Wednesday 16th March.

<u>College</u> Any pupil interested in attending a course a college next year as part of their School week (SCOTS Tasters or One day a week) should go to room 47 Period 1 TODAY once you have registered.

Girl's football Training is on this Wednesday.

<u>S4 Work Experience</u> Make sure you have completed and handed in your forms for Self Found Placements! If you have lost it, get another one from Mrs Kennedy.

S1-S3 Activities Days

Activities Day will happen on Friday 3rd June. You will get your Activities Booklet out during form this week. Be aware that:

You need 35 ACE stamps to take part.

You must make 3 choices or your form will be handed back to you.

Your form must have your name, form class and guardian signature.

Return your completed form by Thursday 24th March.

If you have any questions speak to Miss F Withey in room 022.